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TO:   San Francisco Taxi Drivers, Medallion Holders, Color Scheme Managers 
 
FROM:  Philip Cranna, Enforcement and Legal Affairs Manager, Taxis, Access & Mobility Services 
 
DATE:  July 15, 2021 
 
SUBJECT: Meter and a Half Survey 
 
 

SFMTA has received feedback from the industry indicating that some survey respondents may have 

incorrectly ranked their choices in the recent Meter and a Half survey.  

To ensure that everyone’s opinion is accurately recorded, the original survey results will not be 

considered, and a new survey will be posted that includes additional translation.  

An announcement will be made once the survey is relaunched, and participants will be able to fill out the 

new survey.   


